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Red and orange pay-in slips soon to
be discontinued

Not long to go now: On 30th September, all red and orange pay-in slips will be withdrawn from circulation.
That’s the date they will finally be replaced by QR invoices.

QR invoices were introduced as early as 30th June 2020. This is when the transition period started, when you could
use both the old red and orange pay-in slips and QR codes to pay. Many financial institutions will now withdraw
those red and orange pay-inf slips from the market with effect from 30th September 2022. From this date onwards,
you will only be able to pay using QR invoices or the eBill facility.

You can find further information and what exactly you should watch out for regarding security issues in our article
on QR invoices (https://www.ebas.ch/en/qr-invoices/) .
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